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RE: FW: FW: Section 16 Planning Application No. A/K16/43 - 5/F and 6/F, Po
Lun Street, Lai Chi Kok (Further information provided on 22 January 2021)
27/01/2021 11:26

From: Winnie Ho FMD <winnie.ho@kmb.hk>

To: "tpbpd@pland.gov.hk" <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>

Cc: "cwyleung@pland.gov.hk" <cwyleung@pland.gov.hk>, "wwslee@pland.gov.hk"
<wwslee@pland.gov.hk>, Thomas Tong CD <thomastong@kmb.hk>

File Ref:

Dear Sir/Madam,

We request to defer the captioned application for a further two months as we need time to
prepare supplemental information to address Transport Department’s comment.

Your consideration and approval is appreciated.

Thanks & regards,

Winnie Ho
Head of Facilities Management Department
The Kowloon Motor Bus Co. (1933) Limited
Direct Line: 2786 8798 / Mobile: 9422 3112/ Email: winnie.ho@kmb.hk

From: wwslee@pland.gov.hk <wwslee@pland.gov.hk>
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 10:41 AM
To: Winnie Ho FMD <winnie.ho@kmb.hk>
Cc: cwyleung@pland.gov.hk; Thomas Tong CD <thomastong@kmb.hk>
Subject: Re: FW: FW: Section 16 Planning Application No. A/K16/43 - 5/F and 6/F, Po Lun Street, Lai
Chi Kok (Further information provided on 22 January 2021)

Dear Winnie,

I refer to your further information submitted via email dated 22.1.2021 and
please see the comments from the Transport Department below for your
necessary follow-up.  You may contact the officer of the Transport
Department for further discussion (Donald HO, Tel: 2399 2502).
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